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On behalf of Tsuut'ina Health & Wellness Services, we would like to express our deepest 

condolences to all the families and individuals affected by our community's recent losses. During 

these challenging times, we recognize the struggles many are facing, and we want to remind 

everyone that support is available.  

 

If you or someone you know needs assistance or someone to talk to, please do not hesitate to 

reach out.  

 

The Tsuut'ina Helpline is here to provide a listening ear, connect you with resources, and help 

navigate programs that offer support.  

 

Tsuut'ina Helpline: 403-819-6602 

 

We encourage you to reach out if you have questions, need support, or simply want to talk. 

Remember, you are not alone; we are here to support one another during these difficult times. 

 

Please share this number with anyone who may need it. Together, we can help one another heal. 

For any emergencies, please call 9-1-1. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

Tsuut’ina Health & Wellness Services  


